
 

 

Annual Parish meeting notes 

 

1. Present at meeting  Mrs Nicola Green – Clerk 

Councillors Harrison, Snape, Linnell, Young, Wray 

Apologies from Councillor Morfett, District Councillor Appleby and Rothwell, and 

PCSO Sarah Lingard 

 

2. Chair welcomed 18 members of the public 

 

3. Chair read annual Parish Council report 

 

4. Update from Rob Richards at St Modwen 

 

5. Update from Justin Tomlinson, Treasurer of Village Hall Events Committee 

 

6. Andy Sceeny – Chair of the Witham Staple requested assistance to deliver Staple in the village. Thanks to the 

member of public who volunteered their time to help. 

 

7. Si Evans and Mark Aplin from 26th Lincoln Scouts gave update on Scout hall plans. Structural engineers are 

required to get moving. They would be very grateful for any help, especially at no cost to the Scout Group. 

 

8. Police report read by Councillor Linnell 

 

9. Witham St Hughs Women’s institute thanked the Parish Council for their support and told of future plans. 

They will be working on the community garden at the school entrance  

 

10. Refreshments enjoyed by all following the meeting 


